
Question One from Councillor Sider BEM 
 
This question was carried over from the previous council meeting.  
 

  “Will the Leader of the Council share my concerns that Health and Safety legislation is 

having a serious effect on the morale of volunteers who are strive throughout the year to 
rase much needed funds for charity and other good causes”   
 

Question Two from Councillor Sider BEM 
 

“Will the Leader of the Council  join me in congratulating the Council Housing Team in 

being finalists in the category of Best Council Services Team in the Local Government  MJ 
Achievement Awards 2023, being held in London in June 2023,and agree with me that 
this in itself is both a remarkable and outstanding achievement for such a small 
authority  as Spelthorne,  and reflects the care and attention that the housing team give to 
our residents, and will he wish them every success on behalf of all Members of the 
council  in this national competition”.  

 
 


